
Pam Stern Scholarship Fund
Card Order Form

Name:________________________________________ .____

Phone:________________________________________ .

Email:_________________________________________ .

Number of Cards Ordered:______________ . X $5.00 per Card

Total Enclosed:_________________   ❑ Check   ❑ Zelle

Please make checks payable to Two Moms Preschool and write
Scholarship Fund in the memo line.
Mail form with check to:
Little Ones Preschool
3433 Walters Ave
Northbrook, IL 60062

OR You may scan & email form and pay via Zelle
info@littleones-preschool.com

By purchasing congratulatory cards, you are supporting the Pam Stern Scholarship
Fund.  This fund enables families who are dealing with financial issues to be able to
send their children to preschool.

The Pam Stern Scholarship Fund is a fund which was created to honor our friend and
colleague Pam Stern.  She was an esteemed teacher at Little Ones for 10 years before
she died of lung cancer in March of 2010.


